Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda Physical Services Committee Meeting Monday, September 18, 2017 Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman

Nathan S. Emmons John P. McLaughlin, Jr. John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of September 5, 2017, Committee Meeting.

I. Old Business:

II. New Business:

- The Engineer's Office received a request for use of public space from Anthony Solazzo, owner of a single-family dwelling at 142 East Third Street located in the Fourth Ward, for proposed use of public space one foot by seventeen foot (1'x17') to install a new four foot (4') high fence between the sidewalk and right-of-way fronting East Third Street. Attachment
- 2. The Engineer's Office received a request for use of public space from Mark Tombolillo, property owner of a single-family dwelling at 215 East Sixth Street, located in the Sixth Ward, for fourteen foot by twenty-nine foot (14'x29') for a new one (1) car parking pad and stair between the curb and sidewalk; fronting East Sixth Street. Attachment
- 3. Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney, received a request from the Oswego Speedway for the partial closure of Harry Caruso Drive for Super Dirt Week 2107, to be held October 4-8, 2017 in Oswego, New York. The road closure would pattern the closure approved for Super Dirt Week 2016. The request is for a partial closure of East Albany Street, also known as harry Caruso Drive, between City Line Road and Shampine Drive, from September 30-October 10, 2107. Attachment